
16/12/2020 

MR Patrick Ohalloran 
- 23 Inglebar AVE 
Allambie Heights NSW 2100 
ohalloranp@mlpco.com.au 

RE: DA2020/1453 - 4 Collaroy Street COLLAROY NSW 2097

Really nice looking development and glad to see more of this being proposed in the area and 
with great parking addition! looking forward to seeing the back of the YHA to be honest 

Sent: 16/12/2020 8:55:23 AM
Subject: Online Submission


